

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY Town of Marion Planning Board

The Marion Board of Selectmen and the Marion Planning Board are seeking one individual to fill a vacancy on the Planning Board until the next Town election on May 18, 2018. The Planning Board is an elected regulatory Board whose responsibilities include but are not limited to reviewing and acting on subdivision plans, requests for Special Permits, and site plan review applications.

Applications to serve are available at the Board of Selectmen office and on the Town of Marion website. Please submit a letter of interest or completed application by close of business Friday, August 4, 2017 to the Marion Board of Selectmen, Two Spring Street, Marion, MA 02738.

The Board of Selectmen and members of the Planning Board will appoint an individual to fill the vacancy at the August 15, 2017 regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen. The meeting will be held at the Marion Police Station, 550 Mill Street, and will begin at 7:00 p.m.

Jonathan E. Dickerson, Chairman July 20, 2017 July 27, 2017

TOWN CLERK OF MARION, MA